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Health Visiting & School Nursing 

 

From 1 April 2019 school nursing and health visiting services will 
come together as one 0-19 team to support children, young people 
and families. 
  
This new service will be known as the 0-19 Public Health Integrated 
Nursing Service, 0-19 PHINS for short, and will continue to improve 
how families and young people access health services in Leeds. It 
will be delivered by Leeds Community Healthcare NHS Trust. 
Some changes will happen quite quickly, and others will develop 
over time. 
  
Leeds Community Healthcare NHS Trust has asked us to find out 
current knowledge of Health Visiting and School Nursing Services, 
so we know how best to raise awareness of the 0-19 Public Health 
Integrated Nursing Service to support more people. 
  
Conversations will last no longer than 15 minutes, and it would be 
extremely beneficial to gather your response. 
 
 
All information collected is strictly confidential and is completely 
anonymous. It does not make an impact on the care you may 
currently receive. 
  
 
 
  
Thank you so much for your time. 
 
 
  
 
 
Kimberley Robinson, Magpie Communications 

 


